Annexure VIII




Appreciation by the Supreme Court, Mumbai High Court, Maharashtra State Chief Secretary, Maharashtra State Industry Secretary, The Chief Executive Officer, Maharashtra Industrial Development Corporation and the Commissioner of Police, Thane. 
[image: image1.jpg]High Court of Mumbai
PIL No. 39 of 2003
WP No. 7308 0f 2002
Regarding unauthorised constructions in
Mahabaleshwar —Panchgani Area
Order dated September 19, 2005

Relevant Extract

Paragraph No. 23:

We would like to record our appreciation for the
sincere efforts put in by the Maharashtra Pollution Control

Board and its officers.



[image: image2.jpg]Supreme Court Monitoring Committee
WP [C] 657 of 1995
Regarding management of hazardous wastes

Letter from Dr. G. Thyagarajan, Chairman, SCMC
Addressed to Shri A. K. Mago, Chief Secretary
Dated, August 2, 2004

Relevant Extract

We appreciate the strong and exemplary action by
your State to streamline the enforcement of HW Rules and
compliance of Court directions in the right earnest.
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WP [C] No. 888/1996
Regarding management of municipal solid wastes
Order dated 4.10.2004

Relevant Extract

Paragraph No. 1:

As a result of the Hon’ble Supreme Court’s order on
26.07.2004, in Maharashtra the number of authorisations
granted for Solid Waste Management (SWM) has
increased from 32% to 98%, in Gujarat from 58% to 92%
and in MP from NIL to to 34%.

No affidavits at all have been received from the 24
other States/UTs for which CPCB reported NIL or less
than 3% authorisations in February, 2004. All these States
and their SPCBs can study and learn from Karnataka,
Maharashtra and Gujarat’s successes.

Paragraph No. 5§

Unless each state creates a focused ‘Solid Waste
Management Cell” and rewards its cities for good
performance, both of which Maharashtra has done,
compliance with the MSW Rules seems to be an illusion.
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Letter from Dr. G. Thyagarajan, Chairman, SCMC
Addressed to Shri A. K. Mago, Chief Secretary
Dated, August 2, 2004

Relevant Extract

We appreciate the strong and exemplary action by
your State to streamline the enforcement of HW Rules and
compliance of Court directions in the right earnest.
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